
April 6, 2016

CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue
Seattle, WA 98191

Dear CenturyLink,

is requesting to obtain a block of DIDs for use at our new Seattle
location. These DIDs are needed for our planned relocation from . The requirement is for
the block to share a common NXX prefix within 206. The NXX prefix cannot begin with a 9. We
would like the DID’s by April 15, 2016.

The size of the campus, day one, will have capacity for employees. There is also space on
the property for another building as we continue to expand through
growth. The block of will support FTEs, conference rooms, video
conferencing use, etc.

We are applying for an with the City of Seattle. That
would allow us to plan growth at this location for the The allocation of
10,000 lines allows us to align with future growth beyond our Day 1 move-in.

We will move in (exact dates are TBD). Our plan is to move all employees currently
in the Bellevue location within 2-3 months to this site.

Once this location is operational, we plan to give the back to CenturyLink
shortly after the move is complete. At this time there is no plan for call forwarding services but it
is being considered to give our users 4-5 months to update.

While we will not need all We are
looking to block out what we anticipate as a maximum requirement for maximum population (as
approved by City of Seattle and its agencies). The contiguous block will allow us to scale with the
new property and maintain a contiguous range.

Thank you,
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